
Dear Mr Stranks,  
  
Thank you for consulting with Network Rail in relation to planning application 15/00439/FUL. 
  
The proposed works for the removal of the existing monopole and replacement with a new 17.5m 
monopole with 3 no. existing antennas and the removal and installation of new cabinets is due to take 
place on property that is owned by Network Rail. Can you confirm whether the applicant has gained the 
relevant permission to carry out such works and with whom they have been in contact with in Network 
Rail? 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 
Adrian Toolan, 
Town Planning Technician, 
1 Eversholt Street , 
London,  
NW1 2DN.  
Mobile – 07710 959 611 
Adrian.Toolan@networkrail.co.uk  
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The content of this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged 
or otherwise protected from disclosure.  
This email should not be used by anyone who is not an original intended recipient, nor may it be 
copied or disclosed to anyone who is not an original intended recipient.  

If you have received this email by mistake please notify us by emailing the sender, and then 
delete the email and any copies from your system.  

Liability cannot be accepted for statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not 
made on behalf of Network Rail. 
Network Rail Infrastructure Limited registered in England and Wales No. 2904587, registered 
office Network Rail, 2nd Floor, One Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN 
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